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Photographed through my kitchen window. 
 
American goldfinches are beautiful with brilliant colors reflecting the sunlight filtering through our 
spruce tree. I can’t recommend shooting through windows, but every now and then you get a sharp 
image. I think we have three birds visiting the white niger/thistle seed sock. One couple dines 
together and periodically scare off a hungry interloping bachelor male. My expectation is that I will 
also get a nice turnout from pine siskins this year. Another benefit is that if you give the birds a never-
ending supply of seeds, they don’t eat the petals off the flowers in the garden. 

The pictures in this issue are by Sandy Sorkin. 

 



 

American Goldfinch 
 

 

 

 

If you would like to see your photographs highlighted here, send one or two pictures with a short 

paragraph to: Sandy Sorkin & Rick Wright at MontclairBirdClub100@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


